
  
  

 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Sheri Pierce, City Clerk 

 

FROM:  Bart Hinkle, Chief of Police 

  

RE: Alaskan Greenery Commercial Marijuana [Limited Cultivation] Application  

 

DATE:  June 25th, 2019 

 

On June 24th, 2019, I received the Commercial Marijuana Application submitted to the 

Alaska Marijuana Control Board and the City of Valdez by Michael Liljedahl, who is 

doing business as Alaskan Greenery and seeking to convert his Standard Marijuana 

Cultivation License to a Limited Marijuana Cultivation License. 

 

As I have documented in recent years, Mr. Liljedahl appears to operate Alaskan Greenery 

with the utmost professionalism and openly values the partnership between his business, 

the State of Alaska, City of Valdez, Valdez Police Department, and the Valdez City 

Council.  In an effort to inspect his facility prior to the due date for the 7/2/19 Council 

meeting, I presented minimal advance notice to Mr. Liljedahl.  As I have become 

accustomed, he responded quickly and we were able to agree on a time that suited both of 

our schedules:  0545 on 6/25/19. 

 

During my inspection, I did not observe any violations or discrepancies from the 

application Mr. Liljedahl submitted.  Additionally, Mr. Liljedahl informed me that the 

modification in license is primarily an administrative move and does not impact 

operations.   

 

In summary, I have no reasonable grounds to contest or deny the application. 

 


